Robinson, Kelly

From: Miller-Rice, Rebecca <miller-ricer@blr.arkansas.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 3:37 PM

To: Osborne, Caleb

Subject: ADEQ - APC&EC Reg. No. 6 Regs. for State Admin. of NPDES

Good afternoon —

| had another quick question on the above-referenced rule, if you can help me. ADEQ states that it has made changes to
Reg. No. 6 to implement Act 94 of 2015, and the Petition to Initiate states that changes were made to Reg.6.205 to
incorporate the Act. What changes specifically were made in relation to Act 94?

Thanks for any help you can provide,
Rebecca

Rebecca Miller-Rice

Legislative Attorney

Administrative Rules Review Section
Bureau of Legislative Research

1 Capitol Mall, 5th Floor

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

miller-ricer@blr.arkansas.gov
501.537.9132

The Bureau of Legislative Research is a nonpartisan legislative agency. Arkansas Code § 7-1-103 prohibits the use of this
e-mail and any files transmitted with it to be used for political purposes, including without limitation political advertising,
fundraising, or campaigning.



